
 

Forest is at its best when the sun shines; what a week it's been!  

 

Please read on for our weekly congratulations and a few extra messages for when we return to school after the 

holiday. 

  

Friday Notes 

Whole School 
  

Pupil of the Week 
  
Well done to this week’s star pupils: 

  

Nursery 
  

Alicia 

Kindergarten 
  

Veronica 

Reception 
  

Edward 

Year 1 
  

Isla 

Year 2 
  

Frederick 

Year 3 
  

Charlie 

Year 4 
  

James 

Year 5 
  

James W 

Year 6 
  

Luke 

  

Camembear French Award 
  
Toutes nos félicitations à: 

  

Nursery 
  

Hattie 

Kindergarten 
  

Samuel 

Reception 
  

Samuel  

Year 1 
  

Matilda 

Year 2 
  

Abigail 

  
 

Tie and Top Button Challenge - Year 2 

Mr Booth would like to congratulate Year 2 on their dedication to mastering this terribly tricky challenge. Pupils 

have shown patience and determination over the past few months and are now well on the way to, or have 

already succeeded in, achieving their goal. Well done Year 2, you are super smart and almost ready for Year 3! 

  
 
 
Extra Curricular Clubs 



Confirmation will be sent to all parents who registered their child for a club for the summer term today. Tennis 

Club is oversubscribed, if you were able to pay online for the club this means a place has been reserved for your 

child.  Unfortunately, if you were not able to pay online, this means that the club was already full and it was too 

late this time. The limit on pupils in the club cannot be increased for safety reasons. Please click here if you wish 

to check any club details. 

 

Upper School Football – There are still a few places available for Years 3 to 6. Please click here if you would 

like to reserve a place. 

 
Covid Pandemic Information 

At this moment in time we do not anticipate any changes to our Covid safety measures, e.g. mask wearing, drop-

off and pick-up times. Please continue to follow these when we return to school. Parents will be informed on 

Monday 19th April if any changes are required. 

 
Easter Egg Donations 

Thank you to you all for your wonderful generosity yet again this morning.  Kirsty Taylor from The Bideford Centre 

said that these would be incredibly well received by their families, who are already struggling to provide 

essentials. 

 

Thank You 

Our warmest thanks to Mrs Smith, Forest Midday Assistant, who has been assisting in Nursery over recent 

months whilst Mrs Carty has been shielding due to Covid. She has become a valued member of the team. We 

welcome back Mrs Carty after the Easter holiday. 

 

PA 100 Club 

Another Forest Live Draw took place this afternoon when Mr Hyde and Mrs Eley announced this term’s winners: 

1st Prize – Mr and Mrs Gall 

2nd Prize – Mr and Mrs Hayward 

3rd Prize – Mr and Mrs Tuck 

 

Summer Menus 

New summer menus will be emailed to all parents on our return after Easter and will be shown on our website. As 

the menus have not yet been finalised, Chef Simon has asked us to let you know that, along with the usual 

extras, pizza will be on the menu on the first Monday back. 

  

We wish you all a warm and very Happy Easter. 

  

The School Office Team 

 
 

https://www.forestschool.co.uk/images/uploads/general/Summer_2021_Clubs_Form.pdf
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